
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear     

Thank you for giving our committee the opportunity to examine your 
application for the         position. The Search 
Committee has completed the initial screening process, narrowed the applicant 
field, and is in the process of determining the final list of candidates that will be 
invited to interview for the position.  Although you were not selected to continue 
to these final stages of our search, the committee members would like to thank 
you for applying and encourage you to apply for future  employment 
opportunities with us here at UNLV.  

Again, we thank you for your interest in UNLV and we wish you continued 
success in reaching your professional goals. 

Sincerely,  

   

 

Search Committee Chair 

  

 Visit us online at http:jobs.unlv.edu  
for a current list of employment opportunities.  


